To: The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Karen Randle, Executive-Secretary

From: Paul T. rano, Commissioner

Date:  January 6, 2012

Re: City Council Bill 11-0007 - Planned Unit Development - Amendment - Under Armour
Headquarters (Formerly Known as Tide Point)

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City Council Bill 1 1-0006,
which was introduced for the purpose of approving certain amendments to the Development Plan of the
Planned Unit Development.

This bill would, among other things: rename the Planned Unit Development (PUD) as “Under Armour
Headquarters™; modify certain provisions regarding the: net leasable retail square footage, the net leasable

footage; correct a provision that restricted Area VII to residential use; modify a provision for the height of
all structures; modify a sign provision to allow the “Tide Point” sign to be replaced with a substantially
similar sign reading “Under Armour H. cadquarters” subject to approval by the Department of Planning;
and add a provision to the traffic impact requirements,

The Department of Housing and Community Development supports the adoption of City Council Bill
11-0001.
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